
SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME FEBRUARY 12, 2017 

 
MONDAY, February 13, 2017 
7:00 AM       Maureen Corrigan, r/o Family 
8:45 AM       Frank Cavaleri, r/o M/M John Bizzoco 
 

TUESDAY, February 14, 2017 
7:00 AM        Margaret & Andy McClellan, r/o Bacsik Family 
8:45 AM        James Orlandi, r/o Pampalone Family 
 

WEDNESDAY, February 15, 2017  
7:00 AM  Pat Muller, r/o The Wittmanns 
8:45 AM  Joan Tacca, r/o Gerry Davis 
 

THURSDAY, February 16, 2017  
7:00 AM         Richard Savner, r/o Loftus Family 
8:45 AM         Tadeusz Kubiak, r/o Friends 
 

FRIDAY, February 17, 2017   
7:00 AM Mary Shea, r/o VNA Security Dept. 
8:45 AM Irene Novelli Galasso, r/o Pat Cygler 
 

SATURDAY, February 18, 2017  
8:00 AM  Egon R. Behrmann, r/o Feeney Family 
5:00 PM  Stephen Jones-Hesketh (4th Anniv.), r/o Carol 

Scheuermann 
7:00 PM  Patricia Yanick, r/o Louise White & Family 
 

SUNDAY, February 19, 2017 
7:00 AM  Marcello Bozio, r/o Andrew Provenzano & Family 
9:00 AM  Living and Deceased Members of our parish 
10:45 AM  Celia Lugo, r/o Egger & Maureen Lugo 
12:15 PM  Christopher H. Staunton, r/o Maureen & Tom 

Cusmano 
 

Remember and pray for the sick of the parish, those who are 
hospitalized, and their caregivers: Tommi Cipas, Hailey Noble, Annie 
Panaccione, Hugh McCague, Salvatore Aloe, Michelle Valian, Josh 
Estenes, Tina Wnek, James “Red” Dwyer, Nicholas, Doug Beach, 
Jacqueline McDonough, Mary Bowkley, Baby Matteo, Ronald Kutsy, 
George Wittmann, Andrew Merlo, Millie Calandriello, Rosie Catalon, 
Terry Briante, Lisa Auerbach, Judith McCabe, Danny Sheldon, John 
Mihalko, Artie Palumbo, Audrey Angrisani, Eileen Reilly, Baby Lucas 
DeCarlo, Jane Alencewicz, Bethany Ciccarelli, and please remember 
our service men and women in your prayers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Let us pray for our recently departed brothers and sisters, especially: 
Robert Buglioli, Joseph Dekanski, Tina Wnek, Michael Conrad, Rosa 
Custode, Margaret Hanley                and reward them a place in 
heaven and eternal rest. 

 
 

 

                              The Bread and Wine have been 
                   offered in loving memory of 

                                “Cap” 
 
 

GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING  
Collection for the weekend of 2/5/17 was $16,034.25 

      May God bless you for your generosity. 

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION 

NEXT WEEKEND 
Next week, we will take up the Collection for the 

Church in Central and Eastern Europe. This collection 

supports the Church in over 20 countries, many of which 

are still struggling to recover in the aftermath of Soviet 

rule. Funds from this collection support pastoral care, 

catechesis, building renovations, and seminary 

formation. Your support restores the Church and 

builds the future in this region. Please prayerfully 

consider how you can support the collection next week. 

More information can be found at www.usccb.org/ccee. 
 

ATTENTION! 
Anyone wishing a record of their Church contributions for 
the year 2016 is asked to send in a stamped self-
addressed envelope with their envelope number to the 
Rectory or drop it into the collection basket. 

 

Next Baptismal class will be February 21st, 2017.  
Please call the Rectory to register. 

 

CATHOLIC SPIRIT 
The annual drive to support our diocesan newspaper, 
The Catholic Spirit, is taking place during the month of 
February, National Catholic Press Month. Please 
support their good work by using the envelope in your 
packet. Any amount you contribute will show your 
support for the ministry of The Catholic Spirit and will 
be greatly appreciated. And please remember to take 
home a copy of the paper – it has a special role to 
play in your life as a practicing Catholic. 

 

 

THANK YOU FROM FR. JOSEPH 
Everyone that supported us with their kind words, their 

prayers of condolence and beautiful flowers. Those who 

joined us in a final farewell of Tadeusz Kubiak, a loving 

husband, father and brother. We would from the bottom of 

our hearts sincerely like to thank everyone for their 
presence in person or spirit during this difficult time for us. 

“Deceased are not forgotten as long as the living 

remember.” God Bless. Wife Elzbieta and kids. Fr. Joseph 

Kubiak and family. 
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YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

There is a youth group meeting this Sunday 
night, February 12th. from 7:00pm to 8:30pm in 
Trailer D. Permission slips for Palisades Climb are 
due at the meeting. Last Chance to bring your 
completed and notarized permission slips for the 
Palisade Climb Adventure!! We have copies in the 
office if you did not receive on via e-mail. Palisade 
Climb is Sunday February 19th, and we are seeking 
parents to drive to the event. If you are interested, 
please contact John Cook at jcook@sjvs.net. Due to 
that event, there will be no youth ministry meeting 
next Sunday, Feb 19th. Also, we are seeking team 
members for the spring retreat weekend. If you want 
to be on team, please contact me as soon as 
possible. See you Sunday!! 
 
I look forward to seeing you!! 
 
 

 
 

BASKETBALL FREE THROW 
 CONTEST WINNERS 

 

The Knights of Columbus Council 6571 is pleased to 
announce that under the sponsorship of Saint John 
Vianney parish, a basketball free throw competition for 
children ages 9 to 14 was held on January 30th.  Thirty 
two children participated.  The nine top scorers were: 
Aiden Derkack, Timothy Gomez, Jeffery Trinca, Isabelle 
Marinello, Nicholas Lieggi, Emily Brogan, Christopher 
Tomalavage, Sabrina Aravjo, and Andrew DiGovanni. 
  
These children are eligible to participate in the next 
contest round being held at St Bernadette’s in Parlin NJ 
on March 25, 2017 at 3pm. Parents that are interested 
and need information please reach out to Knight Scott 
Bohm at  732-902-9841.  

  
St John Vianney parish, and the Knights of Columbus 
extend our congratulations to all the children who 
participated in the contest. 
  
Robert Luban 
Grand Knight 
Council 6571 
 

 

 

St. John Vianney School News 
 

Registration information was sent home with students 
last week.  Please complete all forms and return them 
to school as soon as possible.  We have already 
begun accepting outside registrations for next year. 
 

Parents, we ask your assistance in making sure your 
child/children follow the school dress code as outlined 
in our Calendar/Handbook.  Boys in grades 1-8 must 
wear a belt with their pants, and their shirts must be 
tucked into the pants.  Girls’ kilts/jumpers should 
come to the top of their knees, and cosmetics are not 
permitted.  Sneakers are to be worn only with the 
gym uniform from November through March.  
 

We are currently registering all grade levels of 
students for the 2017-2018 school year.  Please call 
the school office at 732-388-1662 for more 
information. 
 

Pre-School News 
 

Openings are available for our three and four year old 
programs for the 2017-2018 school year.  You can 
obtain more information by calling the school office at 
732-388-1662. 
 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL 2017-2018  

TUITION ASSISTANCE 

ONLINE APPLICATION PROCESS OPEN 
 

Families interested in applying for tuition assistance to 
attend an eligible Diocese of Metuchen Catholic 
elementary or high school may do so beginning January 
30, 2017.  The application process is online through 
FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment. Online applications 
must be completed (including supporting documentation) 
by no later than Friday, March 31, 2017.  
  
Applications are available in English and Spanish. 
 

Families that need assistance completing the online 
application, or need access to the technology to apply, 
may register for one of the five Application Workshops, 
which will be held in four locations within the Diocese in 
February and March by going to 
www.diometuchen.org/tuition-assistance and following 
the Workshops link. 
 
 

mailto:jcook@sjvs.net
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MUSIC MINISTRY NEWS 
Adult Choir 

Thanks to all those in our adult choir for enhancing the 

10:45 am mass last Sunday!!  We will soon begin 

practicing music for the upcoming Lenten season!!  We are 

always looking for new people to join with our very 

dedicated group!!  We welcome all adults (And high school 

students) to be part of our choir!  We practice each 

Wednesday from 7:30 to 9:00 Pm in the church.  Our next 

rehearsal will be on Wednesday February 15th!! 
 

Children’s Choir 
Many thanks to our SJV school choir for coming out to 

sing at the 9:00 am Scout mass last Sunday!!  Thanks also 

to our many cantors and soloists as well!!  We practice on 

Tuesday afternoons from 4:00 to 5:00 pm in the church. 

We sing twice a month at either the 9:00 or 10:45 am mass!  

All students from grade 2 and up are welcome to join our 

group!!  Our next rehearsal will be on Tuesday 

February 14th!!  We sing again on Sunday February 

19th at the 10:45 am mass!!   
 

Folk Group 
Our Parish Folk Group enhances the 12:15 liturgy each 

week.  The Folk Group is under the direction of Ms. Jennie 

Esposito.  Rehearsals are held weekly at 11:15 Am in the 

conference room adjacent to the church gathering area.  

Jennie is always looking for more singers as well as 

instrumentalists to join with the Folk Group! 
 

Teenage/College Group 
This group of young adults in the parish generally enhances 

the 12:15 Pm mass on the fourth Sunday of each month.  

Rehearsal is held at 11:15 am in the conference room.  If 

you sing or play an instrument, then this group is for you!!  

Please speak to Jennie Esposito after 12:15 pm for more 

information on both groups!! 
 

You can contact me at jframeiii@yahoo.com with any 

questions, Jamie Frame, Director of Music/Organist 
 
 

“For I tell you, unless your righteousness exceeds 

that of the scribes and Pharisees, you will never 

enter the kingdom of heaven.” MATTHEW 5:20  

The scribes and Pharisees lived according to the 

letter of the law and they used this to elevate 

themselves above the other people. Jesus is clear – 

it’s the love that you have in your heart that will get 

you to heaven. Simply following church rules out of 

obligation, not love, does not put you on the path to 

heaven. Attending Mass on Sunday and then 

gossiping about a fellow parishioner on the parking 

lot is an example of a modern day Pharisee.  

 

PRO LIFE 
Next Pro-life meeting is Tuesday, February 28 at 7pm in 
the lower church meeting room.   Maternity donations 
can be dropped in the crib in the foyer of the church. 

Both new (especially diapers size 3 to 6) and gently used 
items are accepted. Please continue to remember the 
children and families who are helped with your 
donations. If you have larger items, please call Carolyn at 
732-381-0499 to arrange for pickup. Thank you for your 
continued generosity.  

 

HAVE A HEART FOR THE UNBORN. February is the 

month of our  Pro-Life HEART campaign. Your donation 
will be acknowledged on our Bulletin Board of Hearts 
and will go directly to a local pregnancy center, whose 
purpose is to save the unborn, care for the mom and 
support the family with love, prayer and material needs . 
Your donation can be dropped in the collection basket & 
marked "SJV Pro Life". Flyers are on the table in the 
church foyer. Thank you for your care and concern for 
the Unborn.  

 
 

St. John Vianney Poster Winners  

2017 Respect Life Poster Contest 

Diocese of Metuchen 
 

 

FIRST PLACE 

1A Mehki Isaac   

 3B Phoebe Mouris 

4A Daniella Maliwat 

5X Brandon Rayack 

6A  Grace Farrell 

7B  Scott Rayack 

8B Marlena Rodriguez 

 

 

SECOND PLACE 

1B Gregory Alvarez   

 3A Ana Barnat 

4B Gabrielle Ziegenbalg 

5X  Sophia Dominguez 

6A Gabriella Mouris 

8B Alexa Velotti 

 

 

THIRD PLACE 

3B Lauren McKinney  

 4A Carly McKinney 

5Y Amber Sadowski 

6 Catherine Glick 

8A Mary Norton 

 
 
 
 

mailto:jframeiii@yahoo.com
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PILGRIMAGES WITH FATHER JOSEPH 
POLAND’S BEST 

MAY 26 – JUNE 4, 2017 
& 

FATIMA, LOURDES WITH BARCELONA
 OCTOBER 15 – 24, 2017 

Contact Fr. Joseph at 732-574-0150  
or Phyllis Gomulka at 732-566-4115 

Website: www.sjvianney.com 
 
 

JOURNEY THROUGH GRIEF − STEP I  
“Blessed are those who mourn  

for they shall be comforted” 

A program for those who have recently experienced 

the death of a loved one (parent, child, friend, 

spouse) is being formed at the Cathedral. The 

Support Group will meet 8 WEDNESDAYS. 
 

PLACE: St. Francis of Assisi Cathedral Parish 

Center, 45 Library Place, Metuchen Solarium & 

Joseph Room  
 

DATE: February 15, 2017  
 

TIME: 7:00 p.m.  
 

CONTACT: Jessie Flynn 732-895-2563 or Jo 

Flanigan 732-548-0100 x225  
 

There is no fee. Pre-registration is required. 
 

 

 

The Future is Hers 

Mother Seton Regional High School 

One Valley Rd., Clark, NJ 

Save the Date! 

Friday, March 3, 2017 

“Tea Time Gift Auction” 

Doors open 5:30 p.m. 

For details visit our MSR Special Events  

Facebook page or 

giftauction@motherseton.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUBILEE YEAR IN FATIMA 

100TH ANNIVERSARY  

OF APPARITIONS 

2017 OUR LADY OF FATIMA 
 

Tour hosted by Fr. David Kosmoski of St. Andrew’s parish 

in Avenel. May 10 – May 20th.  In Fatima 3 days and 3 

nights (stay in a hotel next to the plaza) for the Jubilee 

celebration with Pope Francis.  Tour Portugal and Southern 

Spail, including Madrid, Seville, Granada, Avila, and much 

more.  All inclusive including Daily Mass. $3695. from 

Newark. 

 

Call St. Andrew Church at 732-634-4355 for more info. 
 

 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA  

TRAVELING STATUE 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 19, 2017 

ST. CECELIA CHURCH 

45 WILUS WAY, ISELIN 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 
 

Itinerary: 

¶ Procession of the statue inside the church at the 

start of the 8:30 AM Mass 

¶ Rosary will be said before and after each Mass 

¶ From 2-4 PM the Rosary will be recited in the 

Chapel 

¶ The visit will culminate with the 5PM Mass and 

Recessional Hymn of Fatima Farewell and waving 

of white handkerchiefs. 
 

 

BUS TRIP  

TO ATLANTIC CITY/RESORTS CASINO 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS LADIES AUX.6571 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 19 
 

Bus leaves St.John Vianney parking lot at 11:30AM.  

Cost is $25. receive back $25.  For tickets contact Mary 

at 732-382-2558.  
 

 
 

 

mailto:giftauction@motherseton.org
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24 Hour Prayer Line 
 

Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 24 hour prayer line for those who desire prayer for special needs.If you, a family 
member or friend would like to be remembered in prayer for a temporary or permanent illness, please call us and leave a detailed 
message at 732-765-6431 or send an email to our office: catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com 
 

More Resources for Persons with Disabilities: 
 

Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a Facebook page that provides daily updates with short inspirational reflections 
for people with disabilities, family members and care givers. The site also provides endless resources for those with physical, 
emotional, cognitive, visual, auditory and other special challenges. To access our Facebook page (even if you are not a member of 
Facebook), type the following into your search engine:   
Diocese of Metuchen Office for Persons with Disabilities 

 
 

New Jerseyôs Adoption Law has changed  
 

Beginning January 1, 2017, adoptees and certain relatives will be able to obtain a 

copy of their original birth certificate without a court order. The birth certificate 

will include the names of the birth parents who placed children for adoption unless a 

birth parent requests their name be omitted. 

 

Birth parents who wish to preserve their privacy must submit a Redaction Request Form 

to the New Jersey Department of Health no later than December 31, 2016.  The 

Redaction Request Form can be obtained by calling 866-649-8726, ext. 582 or 

downloading it at http://nj.gov/health/forms/reg-36c.pdf. 

 

The Catholic Church has always supported reunions between adoptees and birth parents, 

if such reunions were by mutual consent. The Church continues to do so through their 

Catholic Charities agencies.  

 

If you know individuals that could be effected by the changes to New Jersey Adoption 

law, please help alert them.  

 

Anyone needing assistance can call a HELPLINE at 609-989-4809. 

 
 

Marriage Encounter Weekend  
  

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend gives you the time and tools to 

revitalize romance, deepen communication, and nourish the spirituality in 

your marriage. 

 

The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will be held April 28 -  30.  

 

Early registration is advisable as space is limited. 

Phone 1-732-904-9636 for registration and information. 

 

Visit us at: www.aweekendforyourmarriage.org for more information. 

 
 
 


